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Wednesday 21st July 2021 

Staffing Updates 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are writing in order to inform you of our most recent staffing updates. 

Sadly Ms Anedda is taking the year out and will be leaving us at the end of term to move overseas on 

a sabbatical. We want to say thank you for all her hard work and for the wonderful relationships she 

has forged with our children and families. We wish her best of luck in her adventure and hope to see 

her again soon. 

Ms Jauffur will also be leaving us and will be taking her maternity leave so I am sure you will join me 

in wishing her best of luck for being a new mummy and enjoying the time with her new family 

addition.   

I am pleased to say that Ms Mortimer will be making a side-step and transferring into a new position 

as our new Inclusion/Special Needs Co-Ordinator and will be working alongside Ms Fisher who is our 

interim SENCO.  

We are delighted to be welcoming Miss Badasso in Year 5, Miss Chowdhury in Y2 and Miss Cabrera 

in Year 1. 

On behalf of all of us, ‘Good Luck’ to all our staff team and well done for all your achievements!!  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Stav Stavrinou  
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